
Dear Members,

We have had both a busy and successful August which started
with the Hutt Valley Competition at the beginning of the month.
 
Nadia Liesebach won the Central Regions Trophy for Step 8 
Monty Christodoulou & Jaymen Yang tied and received the
Central Regions Trophy for Level 4.
  
The Hastings Competition also provided us with some great
results as did our own OMNI Competition at the weekend.

Also ‘Congratulations’ to those gymnasts who have qualified
for the Nationals to be held in September, we wish you all the
best.

A big thank you to Janet Liesebach who has had a number of
successful grant applications approved to help us upgrade and
repair some of our equipment from which all of our gymnasts
will benefit.

Thanks to Napier RSA, Eastern & Central Community Trust,
Grassroots Trust, Grassroots Trust Central, Trillian Trust,
Taradale & Districts RSA and Youthtown we have been able to
cover a number of our operating expenses, affiliation fees and
subscriptions, plus purchase new chalk, trampoline pads,
technical equipment, a cordless vacuum cleaner, safety
matting, wedges and preschool equipment. We are incredibly
grateful to have had this support come in from our local
community.

Janet has put in a huge amount of hours into each and every
application and I would like to thank her for all that she has
secured for OMNI in recent months.
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COMPETITIVE GYMNASTICS
Thank you to everyone who has paid their term fees on
time. We still have a few outstanding payments, and we
want to remind you that payment plans are available if you
need to set one up.

We still have a few openings in our Trampoline and Parent
and Child classes. 

Thanks,
Admin Omni

FEES

We have had some amazing Sponsors come on board to support
our OMNI Community and would like to acknowledge our Silver
financial sponsors - ‘Montessori 3-6’ and ‘Renee Siagia|,
Harcourts’ 
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We have three  compet i t ive
groups  here  at  Omni .

WAG
MAG
GFA

We have tr ia ls  once a  year  by
invitat ion  only .  More
informat ion is  ava i lable  on  our
website :

Competitive Gymnastics at Omni

Sarah Walker
C E N T R E  M A N A G E R

Our Bronze equipment sponsor ‘Fusion
Physio’ have kindly donated a Wall
Shoulder Stretch and two Wall Bar Pads for
our gymnasts to use.

Please remember to mention OMNI
Gymnastics if you choose to use any of the
above services as it’s important that the
connection is made and our sponsors are
aware that we not only appreciate them but
are continuing to promote and support them
as best we can.

Thank you to Jens for fitting our new trampoline pads and
organising chairs for our event, Nick for tidying up the ribbon
banners, Kane at Bickers Engineering for doing minor repairs to
our trailer as well as finding room in his skip bin for us to dump
some rubbish, Vania & Amanda for vacuuming the floor, Bob
Sheldrake for floor managing the event, and all of our wonderful
volunteers that helped to prepare and run our OMNI competition
at the weekend. 

... continued...

Check out our
awesome
display!

mailto:renee.siagia@harcourtshb.co.nz
mailto:renee.siagia@harcourtshb.co.nz
https://omnigymnastics.co.nz/competitive-artistic-gymnastics


HOW TO REGISTER
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To access your account, please visit the

Omni Gymnastics website to log in. Once

logged in, you can review your personal

details and account balance information. If

you have lost or forgotten your password,

you can reset it on the website. If you have

forgotten your login details, please email us

at: enquiries@omnigymnastics.co.nz. 

We’ll send a reset link to the email address

you originally provided.

On arrival, ALL children are to please wait upstairs. 

The coaches will call the kids down onto the floor when

their classes are due to start.

No children on the equipment other than those actively

involved in a class.

NO PARKING OR DRIVING ON THE GRASS AREA

This is very dangerous and puts our kids at risk of being

injured.

TRAMPOLINE CLASSES: please remember to bring your

socks with you. You will need

these before you are allowed on the

trampolines. 

ENTERING THE GYM

HOW TO ACCESS
YOUR ACCOUNT

Below  is  a detailed exp lanat ion of the re -  registrat ion

process  for  each term .  Please note that  this  does  not

app ly  to the GFA and Compet it ive Groups.

The process is based on a 10 Week Term.

However, for term four, the timing is slightly different,

though the process remains the same.In all cases, we will

send an email prior to the opening of registrations, detailing

the relevant dates.

Week 7 of Term: You will receive an email outlining the

registration process.  

Week 8 of Term: Registrations open for current members to

re-register for their current class (this is done via email).

Please note: we do not hold spaces after this week. If you

do not re-register for your current class during this week, we

cannot guarantee your spot. 

Week 9 of Term: Registrations open for current members to

change classes. During this week, you can change to a

different day or move to a new age group, subject to space.

 

Week 10 of Term: Registrations open to the

waitlist. During this week, we contact those on the

waitlist to inform them that they may now register

for a class, subject to space.

First Week of School Holidays: Registrations open for new

members to join, subject to space.

IMPORTANT REMINDER: If you wish to keep your spot in

your current class, you must re-register during Week 8. 



YOUR ACCOUNT
HOW TO ACCESS IT
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